
Mackenzie Valley
Review Board

Note to file

EA 0809-004
Fortune Minerals Limited, NICO Project

May 20, 2011

Re: Developer’s Assessment Report submitted

This is a notification that Fortune Minerals Limited has submitted their Developer’s
Assessment Report (DAR) for the NICO Project to the Mackenzie Valley Review
Board.

The Review Board will conduct a conformity check of the DAR to ensure that the
requirements of the November 30, 2009 Terms ofReference have been met.
Notification of the distribution of the DAR in digital format and hard copy will
follow.

If you have any questions, please contact me by email or phone.

Regards,

C~b~t
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Review Board
Ph: (867) 766-7052
Fx: (867) 766-7074
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